

Good Shepherd Catholic School

28 Red River Drive, Brampton, Ontario L6R 2H9

Telephone: (905) 791 - 1039 Fax: (905) 791 - 9856

January 27, 2025

Dear Parents/Guardians of Good Shepherd,

Parent Council is very excited to once again bring to you **Krispy Kreme Doughnuts** for our winter Fundraiser!

The delicious Original Glazed Doughnuts will be sold by the dozen for \$18/box (1dozen/box).

Boxes can be purchased on School Cash Online starting today, **Monday**, **January 27 until Tuesday**, **February 18**. Orders will be sent home with students on **Wednesday**, **February 26**. (If you would prefer to pick up your order on that date, please call the office to make arrangements).

Please note – There is a cap on our school order of 175 dozen. Once we reach this limit, orders will be closed. Donut sales are being done on a first come, first serve basis. You may purchase more than one dozen.

All proceeds will be used to support student activities within the school.

We thank you for your participation in this campaign!

Sincerely,

Parent Council



